
Hello Everyone :) 
 
From  Linda, Maria, Brendan, Mark, Michael and Patricia in Ballymun Road. 
 

 
 



We miss our families and friends since we were asked to Stay Home to Stay Safe. We 
really enjoy our frequent video calls!!  
While day services are closed we are enjoying lots of activities at home. 
 
Here are some activities that keep us cheerful and motivated.  
 

We do arts and crafts daily  

  

 
 

Brendan Practices Literacy Skills 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Maria, Linda and Mark work on our 
newsletter 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
We are enjoying arts and crafts indoors and outdoors!!  
 

 

              

                 
 
 
 
 



 
We are enjoying summer in our garden 
 
Check out the Fairy Garden made by us!! 
 

 
 
We like playing Bingo and basketball outdoors. We have had some yummy BBQ’s 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Linda,Patricia, Maria & Mark enjoying their cappuccinos in the garden  
 
 

            
 
 

Michael enjoys relaxing in the garden on a sunny day and 
playing his keyboard in the sun shine. 
 
We created outdoor art using chalk and are making a mural at the moment! 

 



 
 
We enjoy making pom poms, doing lots of dance classes online, zumba, meditation, 
aerobics, karaoke, music quiz’s and bingo! 
 

 
 

      



We celebrated Patricia’s Birthday. Happy Birthday Patricia! 
 

   
 

 
We sing ABBA’s greatest hits and Westlife! 
 

 
 
 
 



  ​We have done lots of baking together and we had a fabulous and very posh afternoon 
tea! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
We have had lots of pamper sessions!! Massage/manicures/in house hair salon!

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A good few karaoke sessions!! 
 

Creating a lovely mural in the back garden!! 
Enjoying nice walks too.. 

 

 

 

 

Mark loves to chill in the sun!! 
 



 

 

Mikey enjoying a movie on TV!                     Working hard on our QQI!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
We are making the most out of Summer! 
Stay Home ,Stay Safe, Smile & Have Fun. We hope to see you all very 
soon!! 
 
 


